Son'!a Stout

From: Lake Orion, Ml <noreply@civicplus.com>
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 6:28 PM

To: Sonja Stout

Subject: Sewer Pump Station Rework

Name: Thomas Sakala
Email: tasakala@yahoo.com

Message: Dear Sonja, Please pass this message on, in its entirety, to the Village Council, and also please
cc: the Village Manager, as your web site seemingly only allows "individual" emails to the respective
Village personnel | am trying to reach. Thank You. Thomas Sakala 164 Bellevue Avenue Cell: (248-895-
7107 Dear Village Councilt Members: Mr. Ken Van Portfliet, Mr. Jerry Narsh, Ms. Teresa Rutt, Mr. Stan
Ford, Ms Nancy Mosier, Mr. Michael Lamb, and Mr. Carl Cyrowski, cc: Village Manager, Mr. Darwin
McClary | would like to strongly suggest that the upcoming costs and fees for the much needed sewer
pump station{s) rework and/or replacement be isolated on our Village Water and Sewer bills. A "Special
Assessment” type isolation if you will. That way all village rate payers can relate to the scope of work
involved, along with the total cost impact. Once the work is completed and the contractors and
associated bills are paid, the isolated upgrade/rework hillings go away. Pay asyou go . .. so these
associated costs are not baked into our future water/sewer bills forever. Cannot be that difficult to code
into the existing system. And if your coding team needs help isolating these costs, | am more than willing
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to assist. Thanks, Thomas Sakala 164 Bellevue Avenue (248)895-7107



